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September 21, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(By Wednesday, October 24, 2018) 

and 

NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(To be Held at 9:30 a.m., Monday, November 5, 2018) 

 

 

Re: Puget Sound Energy’s Proposed Sale of Non-Controlling Interest in Puget Holdings LLC, 

Docket U-180680 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On September 5, 2018, Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company), jointly with Alberta Investment 

Management Corporation, British Columbia Investment Management Corporation, OMERS 

Administration Corporation, and PGGM Vermogensbeheer B.V., filed with the Washington 

Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) an application for approval to sell non-

controlling interest in Puget Holdings LLC (PSE’s Application).  

 

The Commission will address the proposed sale and accept comments on the Application from 

the public at a recessed open meeting to be held on Monday, November 5, 2018, at the 

Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park 

Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  

 

PSE’s Application is available on the Commission’s website at 

https://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/DocketLookup.aspx?FilingID=180680.   

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 

The Commission gives notice of your opportunity to submit written comments on PSE’s 

Application by filing with the Commission’s Executive Director and Secretary by electronic 

transmission no later than 5 p.m., Wednesday, October 24, 2018. Comments must be in MS 

https://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/DocketLookup.aspx?FilingID=180680
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Word 6.0 (or later) supplemented by a separate file in .pdf (Adobe Acrobat) format and must 

include the following information:  

 The docket number of this proceeding (U-180680).  

 The commenting party’s name.  

 The title and date of the comment or comments.  

You may submit comments via the Commission’s web portal at www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing or by 

electronic mail to the Commission’s Records Center at records@utc.wa.gov. Alternatively, you 

may submit a flash drive, DVD, or compact disk that contains the comments to the Records 

Center by mail or hand delivery. The Commission’s mailing address is:  

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.  

P.O. Box 47250  

Olympia, WA  98504-7250  

The Commission prefers and recommends that interested persons participate in person and share 

ideas at the meeting. However, if this imposes a hardship, interested persons may participate at 

the open meeting via the Commission’s teleconference bridge at (360) 664-3846. The conference 

bridge, however, is limited to 22 access lines. 

Questions for the Commission regarding the Application and the meeting should be addressed to 

Melissa Cheesman by email at melissa.cheemsan@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1251.  

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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